## **Toronto-Danforth** NDP RIDING ASSOCIATION





The Toronto-Danforth NDP Riding Association invites you to our

## Annual General Meeting

- Get updates from our elected representatives
- Elect a new Federal/Provincial riding association executive
- Find out how you can get more involved with the NDP locally
- Renew your membership for 2018
- Hear a report from the Federal Convention in Ottawa
- Find out how to get involved and volunteer to get Peter Tabuns re-elected in the upcoming June Provincial Election.

## **Sunday, March 25, 2018** 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.

Note: New Registration begins at 12:45 p.m. If you need to renew your membership, please arrive early.

## **Jimmie Simpson Recreation Centre** 870 Queen St East

If you have childcare or accessibility needs, please let us know in advance so that we can make the appropriate arrangements.

We hope to see you at the meeting. In the meantime, thanks for your ongoing support!

Stacey Reid President, Toronto-Danforth Federal Riding Association 647-524-4211

Janet Solberg President, Toronto-Danforth Provincial Riding Association 416-970-1311

www.tdndp.ca

Facebook: /torontodanforthndp

Twitter: @TDNDP

P.S. If you have received this invitation by mail then you could do us a **big favour** and provide us with your email address! That will help us save expenses on future mailings. Please email exec@tdndp.ca to opt for electronic versions of our mailings. Thanks!